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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $8.9 billion for new and upgraded schools. This 
targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public 
education. 

The NSW Government has committed $42 million in funding to support the new and upgraded 
facilities at the new co-educational Randwick High School. The timeline for delivery by the 
department has been accelerated for the upgrade which will cater for the Randwick 
community now and into the future by supporting the school’s provision of high quality 
education.   

Progress summary 

The construction of the new large central staff study, lounge, and amenities in Block 17 
(previously Block I) is nearing completion.  

We are finalising the concept designs and the documentation required for the project 
planning application. Planning approval for this project is via a Review of Environmental 
Factors (REF). The REF is expected to be placed on public exhibition early in Term 3.  Once the 
dates for exhibition are confirmed we will notify the community. 

Community information session: Monday 30 June 2025 

You are invited to attend a community information session to find out more about the 
Randwick High School upgrade, view completed concept designs, find out about the future of 
the project and speak to the project team.  

Time: 3pm to 6:30pm 

Location: Randwick High School southern hall (entrance off Rainbow Street) 

Community members are welcome to drop in at any time during the information session. If you 
are unable to attend, resources shared at the information session will be made available 
afterwards. We look forward to speaking to you then. 
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Next steps  

• Continue with the new build schematic design phase. 
• Complete Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Assessment Report. 
• Appointment of main works contractor and site establishment mid-2025. 
 

More information 

Stay up to date by visiting the project webpage edu.nsw.link/RandwickHS-
Upgrade or by scanning the QR code. 

For more information or to make a comment please email or call us during 
business hours using the contact details below.
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